
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

June 28, 2018 
 

 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M180619  

  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Victor M. McCree 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS MEMORANDUM – BRIEFING ON 

RESULTS OF THE AGENCY ACTION REVIEW MEETING, 9:00 
A.M., TUESDAY, JUNE 19, 2018, COMMISSIONERS’ 
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by NRC staff on the results of the Agency Action Review Meeting 
held on May 3, 2018.  In addition, representatives of Entergy Corporation briefed the 
Commission on the Licensee Action Plan for Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station (Pilgrim) and 
Arkansas Nuclear One (ANO).  The external panelists included Christopher Bakken, Executive 
Vice President of Nuclear Operations and Chief Nuclear Officer; Chris Costanzo, Chief 
Operating Officer, Northern Fleet; Brian Sullivan, Site Vice President, Pilgrim Nuclear Plant; 
Larry Coyle, Chief Operating Officer, Western Fleet; and Rich Anderson, Site Vice President, 
ANO. 
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
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